
 The submission of this agenda report by county officials is not intended, necessarily, to reflect agreement as to a particular 

course of action to be taken by the board; rather, the submission hereof is intended, merely, to signify completion of all 

appropriate review processes in readiness of the matter for consideration and action by the board. 
 

 

Churchill County 

Agenda Report 

 

  Agenda Section:  Appointments 

Date Submitted: August 10, 2021      Agenda Date Requested: August 18, 2021  

 

To:   Board of Churchill County Commissioners 

From:  Jim R. Barbee, County Manager 

Subject Title:  Consideration and possible action re: Appointment of David Brakebill to the Churchill 

County Library Board of Trustees. 

 

Type of Action Requested:    (check one) 

 (____) Resolution (____) Ordinance 

 (   X _) Formal Action/Motion (____) Other – Informational Only 

 

Does this action require a Business Impact Statement?   

 

Recommended Board Action:  Motion to appoint David Brakebill to serve an unexpired term on the 

Library Board of Trustees through October 31, 2022. 

 

Discussion: The Churchill County Library Board is a governing board appointed by the Board of County 

Commissioners, authorized, and directed to make recommendations and provide oversight and direction 

to the Churchill County Library per NRS 379. The Library Board is comprised of five (5) members 

appointed by the Board of County Commissioners, who serve four (4) year terms. Member Marilyn 

Hedges-Hiller submitted a letter of resignation effective May 31, 2021 for her term that runs through 

October 31, 2022. Advertisement for the position was made and the county received applications from 

David Brakebill and Jennifer Obrien. Both candidates were interviewed by the County Manager and 

Library Director. Staff is recommending appointment of David Brakebill.  

 

Alternatives: Appoint the other candidate or re-advertise.  

 

Fiscal Impact: N/A 

 

Explanation of Impact: N/A 

 

Funding Source: N/A 

 

Prepared By: Julie B. Guerrero, Administrative Services Manager      Date: August 10, 2021 

 


